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Bridge work begins on N.M. 108 in Curry County     

TEXICO – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) is investing $4 million to 
replace the bridge on N.M. 108 near Texico in Curry County.  Work includes replacement of the 
existing bridge, guardrail, traffic control, permanent signing and striping.  

The work will require closure to N.M. 108 while work is taking place, motorists are advised to seek an 
alternate route.  The bridge work will take a year to complete, weather permitting.  

For updates on this project or other projects throughout the state visit nmroads.com.  
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